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MEMORANDUM #2023-70 
 

DATE: March 27, 2023   
 

TO:  Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager  
 

FROM:  Nathaniel J Watson, Utilities Field Superintendent  

 

VIA:  Brian Donovan, Assistant City Manager 
A. Randolph Brown, Utilities Director 

                      
 

SUBJECT: Addendum #2 / Sanitary Sewer Agreement w/ Lauderdale by the Sea 
  

 

Approval Request:  

 
City Commission approval to execute Addendum #2 to the June 14, 2005 Sanitary 
Sewer Agreement entered into between the Town of Lauderdale By The Sea and the 
City of Pompano Beach.       
 

Explanation:  
 
The Town of Lauderdale by the Sea and the City executed a Sanitary Sewer 
Agreement June14, 2005. The agreement specified that the Town would plan, design, 
and construct, in phases, sanitary sewer systems within areas of the Town. Addendum 
#2 is a modification to the 2005 agreement for the newly constructed wastewater 
system within the Palm Club neighborhood. Execution of addendum #2 would formally 
convey the sanitary sewer system to the City in effort to collect and deliver wastewater 
flow from the Town.          
             

Recommendation: 

 
The Utilities Department recommends approval of Addendum #2 to modify the June 14, 
2005 Sanitary Sewer Agreement to accept the conveyed utility assets and to provide 
wastewater collection services to the Town of Lauderdale by The Sea for the Palm Club 
neighborhood. Execution of the agreement also fulfills City Strategic Goal #4 / Objective 
#6 which adds 119 customers to the system and protects the environment from 
abnormal wastewater discharge / spills. No Fiscal Impact.       
 


